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TEACH ERS COLLEGE 

COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY 

N EW YORKOFFICE OF THE PROVOST

August 1, 1929

B
V ■General Sir Arthur W. Currie 

Principal of McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

:

My dear Sir:

Please accept our thanks for your telegram 

”e sre indeed grateful for your kindness in 

making possible the desired change in program.

Emeritus Eussell wrote

of to-day.

As Dean

you, we were confronted with a 

difficult problem due to the unexpected absence of

Professor Kilpatrick in the Winter Session of the en­

suing year, and we are very happy to have it so success­

fully solved.

1 trust that if at any time an opportunity 

is offered to reciprocate this service, we may have the 

pleasure of proving our appreciation.

Yours very truly

Provost


